Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2016 11:43 AM
To: ‘Trent Weise'

Cc: Paul DiCarlo

Subject: RE: Lucasey Site - Project Meeting
Trent,

Please give me a call to discuss. Next week will be my last week with Alameda County. The best course of action may be
to submit your Report for review by the new case worker and meet with the new case worker after they have reviewed
the report.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791

jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Trent Weise [mailto:tweise@aeiconsultants.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2016 7:48 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health <jerry.wickham@acgov.org>
Cc: Paul DiCarlo <pdicarlo@riazinc.com>

Subject: Lucasey Site - Project Meeting

Jerry,

I hope you had a wonderful holiday.

We have completed the additional sampling at the Lucasey Site, and the results were
generally similar to those we saw previously. We are still recommending the vapor
barrier as a protective measure. We will be getting our report to you shortly and would
like to see about scheduling a meeting with you this week. Please let us know your
availability.

Kind regards,

Trent

Trent A. Weise, P.E.

Vice President

AEI Consultants

3880 S. Bascom Avenue, Suite 109
San Jose, CA 95124

p. 408.559.7600

c. 408.656.1738

f. 408.559.7601
www.aeiconsultants.com
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